
 

 

                                                                              17 December 2018 

Dear Mike,  

Preparing for Brexit - Report on the preparedness of the food and drinks sector in 

Wales 

Over the last term the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee has 

been considering issues relating to how various sectors have been preparing for 

Brexit. 

In particular I would like to draw your attention to our report on the preparedness 

of the food and drinks sector in Wales, published on 10 December 2018. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

David Rees AM 

Chair of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Mike Hedges AM 

Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs 

Committee 
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